
 

 

 

SHARPSBURG MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ORDINANCE 2024-01; FY25 GENERAL BUDGET 

JUNE 3, 2024 

6:00 PM 
 

The Mayor and Council of Sharpsburg, MD held a Public Hearing on Monday, June 3, 2024 in the Council 

meeting room of Town Hall located at 106 E. Main Street in Sharpsburg. In attendance were Mayor Russell 

Weaver, Vice Mayor Jacob Martz, Councilmembers Ed Beeler, Joseph Kudla, John Hammond and Mia Parsons 

Zoning Administrator Tim Lung was present via zoom. Absent were Councilmember Robbie Waters and Town 

Clerk Debra Smith. 

 

Mayor Weaver stated that a workshop detailing the proposed budget was held on May 13, 2024 and includes 

proposed revenues of $776,080.00 and expenses of $809,509.00 leaving a deficit of $33,429.00. The FY25 

budget year will also include a new trash contract to be placed out for bid, if funding is available, the 

replacement of the townhall ADA ramp and the construction of the historic plaza park.  Also included is the 

promotion of Debra Smith from Town Clerk to Town Administrator. 

 

Mayor Weaver asked for any comments regarding the proposed budget from Council or the public. None was 

received.  

 

Motion by Vice Mayor Martz, second by Councilmember Beeler to close the public hearing at 6:04 PM. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Debra A. Smith 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 


